
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted with the start the children have made to Year 6 and are already 

so proud of the positive attitudes they are displaying. Since the beginning of the 

year, we have focused on consolidating the children’s understanding of our school 

values: Respect, Harmony and Fulfilment. In addition, the children have been 

practising the routines and expectations of their new department.  

 

This week, we have started our new units of learning:  

 

English 

Focus text: Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma Carroll 

Character and setting description, diary entry, sentence 

structure. 

Maths Place value, addition and subtraction 

Science Sustainability 

History The Industrial Revolution 

Art Landscapes: Henri Rousseau and Maynard Dixon 

Computing  We are computational thinkers 

PE Health and fitness, football 

RE Christianity 

PSHE Myself and My Relationships - Family and Friends 

Music Rhythm and pulse  

French Time, shopping and directions. 

 

Knowledge Organisers 

 

At the beginning of each science, geography and history unit you will receive a 

knowledge organiser. This highlights the key knowledge and vocabulary for the unit 

of work. These will be sent electronically and in paper form. Please read through 

these with your child to help them learn the core knowledge for each unit. 

 



 

General Information 

 

• It is imperative that the children are reading everyday – even ten minutes of daily 

reading and talking about stories can make a significant difference. 

• Children need to be accessing TT rockstars on a regular basis. They should have 

received a log in reminder attached to their knowledge organiser.  

• Please ensure that all personal items are named. This includes all items of uniform, 

PE kit, lunchboxes (name on the outside, please), snack pots and water bottles. 

• Y6 PE is on a Wednesday and a Friday. On this day, your child will need to wear 

their PE kit to school. This should be appropriate for both indoor and outdoor PE. 

Please ensure that it is named. 

• Please remove all earrings on a Friday for PE. If earrings are unable to be 

removed, please tape them up before school. 

• Please leave all personal belongings (toys, teddies, jewellery, etc.) at home to 

prevent them being lost or broken. 

• Please ensure that your child is bringing a healthy snack each day, and that this 

does not contain any nuts. This should be named.  

 

 

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher about any aspect of their learning, 

please contact the office via email. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

The Year 6 Team 


